
Annual Dove Hunt
With a group of six veterans from Operation TBI and Ft Carson SRU, we embarked on our annual dove

hunt. The hunt began with the group hidden under some trees surrounded by grass and sunflowers. The

group was very quiet and focused on the sky, so they would be able to see the doves taking flight. The

group was able to hunt a few doves and, more importantly, everyone had a great time enjoying the

outdoors! A big thank you to Valhalla Hunt Club as well as all of the volunteers and veterans that made

today a successful outing! 

Bob Adwar
Executive Director, River Deep Foundation
Chairman, River Deep Alliance Program
Board President, Anglers of Honor
Chairman, SCI Humanitarian Outreach Program

Healing Lives One Adventure at a Time
The River Deep Foundation is dedicated to helping military veterans and
other individuals who have experienced physical, emotional or
psychological trauma—and those who assist them—to heal and re-engage
in life through adventure, recreation and a network of support.

www.riverdeepfoundation.org
Bob Adwar bob@riverdeepfoundation.org

Date: September 4, 2021
Location: Valhalla Hunt Club- Bennett, CO
Hosted by: River Deep & SCIHOP
Participating Groups: Operation TBI Freedom & Ft. Carson SRU
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